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Thank you for keeping our parking lots safe. 

    

 

Dates to remember: 
   
Nov. 13-17  Week of Prayer 
 

Nov. 15       Thanksgiving Meal 
 

Nov. 20-24  Thanksgiving Break 
      
 

Pre-K                          
Mrs. Joanna Davis    
 
Our letter is Q, our number is 10, and 
our words will be “and” and “the”. 
We had some crazy lines to cut. 
 
Our Bible story will be about Queen 
Esther. We had a beautiful week. We 
enjoyed taking a few extra minutes 
each day playing in the sunshine. 
 

 
Kindergarten  
Mrs. Yossy Castillo 
 
God gave us wonderful weather this 
week. We had extra recess because 
of this wonderful weather. As you can 
imagine the students didn’t complain.   
The letter of the week was Ee.  
 
I can't believe we are already in Unit 6 
in math; the students have been doing 
great.  We learned about the food 
chain during science class. We also 
talked about God's creation, and that 
everything was perfect. Even the 
animals played together. 
 
The Bible verse  for next week: 

          "God looked at everything he had  
     made, and it was very good." 
 

The letter for next week is Gg. 

 
 
 

 

1st & 2nd Grades 
Mrs. Jamie Short 
 
This week in math the first 
graders have been working within fact 
families and learning that we can use 
addition and subtraction inter-
changeably to solve for missing 
numbers. Second graders have been 
adding using place value and number 
lines. 
 

 In science, we talked about how to 
make healthy eating choices and why 
that is important. In Bible, we looked 
at what it must have been like for 
Moses to lead such a large group of 
people and why strong leaders are 
important. 
 

Treasure Verse:  
 “See, I have written your name on 
        the palms of my hands”.  
                   Isaiah 49:16 
 
 
 

3rd & 4th Grades 
Mrs. Eva Hill 
: 

We are so thankful for Mrs. Hill’s 
continuous improvement. We 
encourage you to continue to pray for 
her and her family as they continue 
this journey towards healing. 
 

We are thankful for Mrs. Quam 
completing her first full week of long-
term subbing for Mrs. Hill. She was 
able to lead the students through 
learning.  
 

We are looking forward to our Week of 
Prayer coming up this week with 
Pastor Watson and the Thanksgiving 
Break that will follow. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

5th & 6th Grades 

Mrs. Tania Miller 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

We had a fun time at 
the Arkansas Air and Military 
Museum on Thursday. Thank 

you to those who were able to drive 
for us! 
 
*Grade reports have been sent out in 
student folders. Missing assignments 
are listed on the grade reports at the 
bottom. Students are encouraged to 
take home incomplete assignments 
this weekend and return them when 
we get back on Monday. Please sign 
the outside of the folder to show you 
received the grade report and graded 
papers for this week. You may keep 
the grade report at home.  
 
Reading: Please help your child do 
their very best in school and 
encourage them to read 20-30 
minutes from their AR books every 
evening. The 2nd quarter has started, 
and students are required to earn 10-
15 points by the end of the quarter. An 
updated report on your child’s AR 
points is sent home every Friday so 
you can see their progress.  
 
*Spelling words: 
This week is a review for spelling. 
Your child’s list is in the Friday 
Folder.  
 
Bible treasure verse:  
 

          “…My God sent his angel to shut 
     the lions’ mouths so that they  
     would not hurt me, for I have been  
     found innocent in his sight. And I  
     have not wronged you, Your  
     Majesty.” 
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Thank you for keeping our parking lots safe. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if 
you have any questions or 
concerns.  Have a great weekend, 
Blessings! 
 

 
 
 
 

7th & 8th Grades 
Mr. Demetrius Bell 
 

This week started our week of transition. 
Mr. Bell spent this week working to get 
students set up with Google Classroom 
as well as rostered for some online 
learning resources. We are looking 
forward to the engagement and 
organization this new approach will 
bring.  
In the meantime, we spent this week 
reviewing some ELA/Math skills 
identified by MAP data as areas of 
concern. Please spend some time with 
your child reviewing the following:   

1. Multiplication Facts 0-12 
2. Adding, Subtracting, 

Multiplying, and Dividing 
Decimals 

3. Rules for Adding, Subtracting, 
Multiplying, and Dividing 
Integers.   
 

A. The Math assessment from  
this week is included in their  
graded papers.   

4. Identifying the difference 
between fragments, run-on, 
and complete sentences.  

5. Note-taking! When reading a 
lengthy passage or section of a 

lesson, take good, detailed 
notes. 
 

A.The Social Studies  
assessment from this week is  
included in their graded apers.  

6. Bible stories about the Apostle 
Paul – and how he left a legacy 
as a missionary for Christ.  

Students learned a lot this week and we 
will continue our educational journey 
into this final week before Thanksgiving 
Break.  
I would like us to have a small pizza 
party next Friday before we leave for 
break.  
Treasure Verse: Matthew 5:16 
 

      “Let your light so shine before men, 
      that they may see your good works, 
      and glorify your Father which is in  
      heaven.” 
Mrs. Crystal Beierle 

 
 

 
 

 

Parents’ and students’ library books 
are due 7 days after they are checked 
out. After 7 days they are overdue. 
Students can renew their books for 
another 7 days. Please help your kids 
remember to bring back their library 
books. Thank you! 
 
AR Points 11/9/23 
 

Kindergarten 
 

1st Grade 
Raygann W. 11.0 
 

2nd Grade 
Jeshua G.      7.2 
Tinsley M.    15.2 
Miriam T.     20.6 
 

3rd Grade 
 

4th Grade 
Mia C.         10.3 
Brianna D.  11.3 
Banner G.   15.4 
 
 
 

5th Grade 
Roselynn L. 10.0 
Kinsley E.    24.4 
 

6th Grade 
 

7th Grade 
Jonathan S.   1.1 
Michael C.    33.3 
Lucy C.       151.7 
 

8th Grade 
Sammy C.    56.5 

  

 
Home & School 

We will have our 
Thanksgiving Meal next Wednesday, 
November 15 at 12:00 noon. Students 
and staff are free; visitors are $5 and 
are very welcome.  

 

 
OAS READ-A-THON coming soon! 
This year the money will go to Kind at 
Heart. Our goal this year is to raise 
$10,000+.   
 

 
 

STEAM CLUB 

 

Both teams will be 
competing in a fun 
scrimmage at the 
Bentonville SDA 
School this Sunday, 
November 12. Opening ceremonies 
begin at 1:00 PM. We wish both 
teams the best as they compete! 
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